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Program for January 18, 2011 
 

JEFF GARDNER, 

CITY OF PLYMOUTH 
 

 

Calendar of Events 
 

Feb. 19  Area 7 Foundation Dinner at 

Thomi's in Jackson.  $30.00 per person. 

Contact Bob Molin for reservations.  We 

will be presenting our Paul Harris awards 

at the dinner. 
 

Mar. 15   Our Charter Night 
 

Apr. 9    Dist. 5190 Assembly at John Asquaga's 

Nugget in Sparks. 
 

Apr. 23  Rotarian's at Work Day 
 

May 7   Plymouth Flea Market 
 

May 21-25  Rotary International Convention in 

New Orleans. See RI website for details. 
 

Jun. 10-12   Dist. 5190 Conference at the 

Atlantis Casino Resort, Reno. 
 

 

This and That 
 

This month's Rotary Theme: 
 

ROTARY AWARENESS 

 

 

Our Four Way Test 
 

Is it the TRUTH? 

Is it FAIR to all concerned? 

Will it build GOODWILL and better FRIENDSHIPS? 

Is it BENEFICIAL to all concerned? 

 

Contact Information 
 

Rotary Club of Plymouth-Foothills 

P.O. Box 56,Plymouth, CA 95669 

www.p-frc.org 
 

Pres.               PJ Karnaze     president@p-frc.org 

Pres. Elect     Jim Gullett      president-elect@p-frc.org 

Vice Pres.      Dan Slater       vice-president@p-frc.org 

Secretary      Terry Moore    secretary@p-frc.org 

Treasurer      Sandi Moore   treasurer@p-frc.org  

Sgt at Arms  Donna Brune   sgt-at-arms@p-frc.org 

Your Editor   Dan Slater    flodan@volcano.net 

 

 

 

Editor's Note: 

Please, forgive the lack of information on 

our speaker this week.   My computer 

crashed, and I lost a fair amount of 

information.  I have a new machine, and 

I've been able to recover some of my data. 

I have hopes of recovering more, but to a 

novice, this quite a chore. 

 

Thank you, for your patience. 

 

Dan   

 

 

 

 

mailto:flodan@volcano.net

